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Dear Families, 

We are pleased to announce the return of ‘Family Fridays.’ We will be inviting 

Reception family members, one per child, to come into the classroom and ‘stay and 

play’ on a Friday morning from 8:55am - 9.45. There will be activities for you and your 

child to enjoy doing together and an ipad will be available for you to view their 

learning journal on, if required.  

To ensure these sessions are not too crowded we will be opening our classrooms to 

each class on alternate weeks. Please see the timetable below to see when your child’s 

class have ‘Family Friday’. 

Swifts Robins 

Friday 24th January Friday 31st January 

Friday 14th February Friday 28th February 

Friday 21st March Friday 28th March 

Friday 2nd May Friday 9th May 

Friday 20th June Friday 27th June 

 

 

We will ensure that we send a Marvellous Me message nearer the time. We are very 

excited to spend time with you all and are looking forward to seeing you on our first 

Family Friday!  

 

Mrs Mountney 

EYFS Leader 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

  

 


